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 HIGH SCHOOL:    ADVANCED PLACEMENT 
 
 
  WHAT IS NEW FOR 2010-2011?   
 

 Teachers will have the opportunity to receive FREE Advanced Placement (AP) training 
(with stipends) from The College Board during the week of Aug 2-6.   
 
There are still a limited number of seats available in AP Music Theory, AP Computer 
Science A, AP Art History and AP Studio Art.  AP trainings in these content areas will not 
be offered next year, therefore even potential AP teachers should be trained.   
 
Though the registration deadline has passed, principals may still register teachers for these 
courses by contacting Joyce Greenberg via Cab. 
 

 Protocols and timelines for administering your AP program are on the Advanced Academic 
Department website in the recently revised AP Procedural Guide.  
 

 High school grades will reflect enrollment and performance in rigorous courses.   
 
  
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   

 

 
 Make sure that you have the most recent version of the AP Procedural Guide. 

 
 Follow protocols carefully for enrolling students in rigorous courses. 

 
 Stay tuned to alerts from the Department of Advanced Academic Programs. 

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   

 

 
 Your school grade may fall. 

 
 Schools may not be able to use The College Board trademark AP on school courses. 

 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Principals, Assistant Principals, Guidance Staff, Teachers, Area Directors 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 Email alerts and revised versions of the District Advanced Placement Procedural Guide to 
Area Directors 

 
 

CONTACT  

 
Department of Advanced Academic Programs 

Joyce Greenberg, Advanced Studies Coordinator 
754-321-2119 


